City of Galveston

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
PO Box 779 | Galveston, TX 77553-0779
citycouncil@galvestontx.gov | 409,797.3510

April 26, 2023

Houston-Galveston Area Council
Attn: Craig Raborn, MPO Director
P.O. Box 22777

Houston, Texas 77227-2777

Dear Craig:

This letter is in support of the Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) Houston District’s
projects submitted for funding consideration in the Houston-Galveston Area Council’'s (H-GAC)
2023 Calt for Projects in the Regional Goods Movement category.

Specifically, we request H-GAC's full support for implementation funding of the attached list of
projects. These projects are critical for the efficient movement of freight in the Houston region
and beyond.

Sincerely,

4 k %Mms

Craig K. Rrown, D.D.S.
Mayor

cc: TxDOT — Houston District
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